
PUBLIC SCOPING COMMENT PERIOD OPENS FOR 
FORT PULAKSI BRIDGE PROJECT 

 
The Fort Pulaski National Monument of the National Park Service, in cooperation with 
the Federal Highway Administration, is initiating an Environmental Assessment to 
analyze the proposed repair or replacement of the Fort Pulaski Bridge over the South 
Channel of the Savannah River along Fort Pulaski Road (NPS Route 10).  The Fort 
Pulaski Bridge was originally constructed in 1938, and has deteriorated.  The Fort Pulaski 
National Monument is seeking comments on the proposed action and its potential 
impacts.  You are invited to review the background information for the project and 
submit comments through the park’s Planning, Environment, and Public Comment 
(PEPC) website at http://parkplanning.nps.gov/, Fort Pulaski National Monument.  
Comments can also be mailed to:  Superintendent, Fort Pulaski National Monument, P.O. 
Box 30757, Savannah, GA 31410-0757.  To ensure that your comments are included in 
the process, all comments must be entered or postmarked by February 28, 2011. 
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